These are the minutes from the December 28, 2016 meeting of the Hanover Board of Health. Present were:
Mr. Anthony Marino - Health Agent, Mr, Will Barrett — Computer Support, Mrs. Robin McLaughlin —
Chair, Mr. John Dougherty - Board Member, Mr. Richard Farwell — Board Member and Mrs. Joanne
O’Connor - Administrative Assistant,

Having a quorum, Mrs. McLaughlin called the meeting to order at 6:00p.m.

Meeting Business:

Mr. Farwell moved to approve the meeting minutes from December 13, 2016 after adding “criteria of the leaching
field” was added to 32 Post Drive. Minutes to be corrected and will be presented at the next meeting for approval.

Mrs. MclLaughlin moved to approve the following dates for meetings to the end of Fiscal Year 17: January 10 & 24;
February 7 & 21; March 7 & 24; April 4 & 18; May 9 & 23 and June 6 & 20. Mr. Farwell seconded. So voted
unanimously.

Plans:

452 Hanover Street — Webby Enginecering Associates — Plans originally dated 11-22-16 and revised 12-12-16.
Mr. Farwell made motion to accept plans with 1 local variance as noted. Mr. Dougherty seconded. So voted
unanimously.

779 Circuit Street — McGlone Enterprises — Plans dated 12-24-16. Approved as submitted.

Irrigation Wells: 229 Hanover Street has been approved for construction only. The Department of Public
Works will perform a cross-connection survey with well driller at the time of installation.

Sign: Permits/Licenses
Review: Applications

Mr. Dougherty motioned to adjourn, Mr. Farwell seconded, so voted unanimously. Meeting adjourned at
6:47 p.m.
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